
 
 
Eve Lopez  
140 Headlam Road, Moss Vale, NSW, 2577  
 
Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278  
 
I wish to OBJECT to the above application  
 
I have immediate family that live within 15km of the proposed incinerator I am not only 

concerned for their health and safety from the air in which they will breathe but also for the water 

they will drink as tank water is their only source of water. When they have no alternative water 

source why is this even being considered an option? Safe drinking water is recognised by the 

Australian Government and states ‘The UN Committee has stated that the human right to water 

entitles everyone to sufficient, safe, acceptable, physically accessible and affordable water for 

personal and domestic uses, including consumption, cooking, personal and domestic hygienic 

requirements. Water, and water facilities and services, must be affordable for 

all.’https://www.ag.gov.au/ 
The rights of the people of Tarago are equal to those of the people in Sydney. The area 

surrounding the incinerator is a Sydney Water Catchment area, not only are you contaminating 

the water quality of the people living in the areas surrounding the incinerator you will also be 

contaminating the drinking water for the people in Sydney. Are you sure you want to proceed 

with something that is so unsafe?  
 
If it’s not deemed safe for the people of Sydney it is not safe for people anywhere in NSW!  
 
I have not made a reportable political donation.  
 
I acknowledge and accept the Department’s disclaimer and declaration.  
 
 
 
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ag.gov.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7C%7C0d080a2a6b3249e8b07f08dad90849a8%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638060926968844644%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=GY9nILHTYc%2FkTJTstAjvP8EoFkPt86CEM%2BZtea30XH4%3D&reserved=0

